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Boldmere Schools PTA

Dates for your diary
● Next

PTA Meeting
● Infant

Disco
● : Great

Midlands Fun Run

We had an amazing response to the

Silver Smarties.  Thank you for

searching out all those 20ps.  We have

counted them and they raised a record

amount which we will announce next

month. And the lucky winners who

received their golden tickets are:

INFANTS:

Oliver Wright (Nursery), Will Merkel

(RE), Lucas McCauley (RM), Isla Griffith

(RI), Mary Stroud (1P), Theo Bailey (1C),

Freya Davies (1E), Archie Roberts (2B),

Darcey Grey (2T) and Scarlett Jones (2W)

JUNIORS:

Sophie Shaw (3M), Noah Morgan

Kimberley (3R), Harry McCartney (3P),

Emily Lloyd (4L), Madeline Faulkner (4B),

Evie Bannister (4M), Heidi Saunders (5T),

Elias Garland (5O), Sky Pedro Ward

(5H), Lewis  (6J), Noah Bonehill (6H) and

Amelie Degentais (3R)

Well done everyone!

We hope that you like our jam

packed May edition of the PTA

newsletter.  Going forward the

PTA Newsletter will be issued on

a monthly basis.

Don’t forget to like us on

Facebook to receive regular

updates inbetween issues.  Please

also look out for updates on the

school newsletters.

The Great Midlands Fun Run is on Sunday

4th June.  Only a month to go!!

This year's Boldmere's Best team is

training hard. We are now 37 in total and

our team training sessions are each

Sunday at 9am, meet at Boldmere Gate.

Mrs Long from Infants is printing shirts

for those runners that would like one.

This year she's printing feet on them!

But we do need support from the rest of

the schools’ family.  Please come along on

the day and cheer for us.  And please

please sponsor us! The runners are:

Maria and Matilda Bloom, Vicky Boylan,

Louise Clarke Martin, Miles, Rekha and

Jamie Cumberlidge, Amelie, Mark,

Maxine and Luke Degenetais, Lesley

and Matt Ellis, Owen Hartley, Daniel

Littley, Niraj, Laila and Helen Patel,

Grace and Simon Strothers, Sue

Emmerton, Alex, Michelle and Tom

Hurley, Charles , Rosie and Becci

Thursfield, Sagar Patel, Hayley Merrick

Sue and Evie Brockley, Caroline and

Daniel OGorman, Raj Ramanakah,

Nicola, Phil  and Chloe  Arkinstall
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Boldmere Schools PTA

Fundraising Update

We are pleased to announce that so far this academic year, PTA events have raised an

amazing £11925.14!.  This has included the following:

Comedy Night (£904.10)

Bonfire Night (£3301)

Christmas Fayre (£4416.24)

Juniors Disco (£775.87)

Mother’s Day Elfridges (£658.96)

100% of this money will continue to buy equipment for the schools or contribute

towards activities and events.  So far this year, this has included:

Infants Climbing Frame (£8420)

Christmas Tree Donation (£59.99)

School Big Bear (£1300)

We will continue to use the PTA newsletter to provide regular updates on how PTA

money is used across the schools.
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Do you like having a go on the weekly lottery?  If the answer is “yes”, have you entered

into the Boldmere Schools Lottery yet?

For every £1 ticket that is entered, 40p goes back to the schools (compare this with

28p for the National Lottery and 20.2p for the Health Lottery).  And each ticket is

entered into 2 draws.  The first is a jackpot prize draw for £25000 and the second is a

local draw with a guaranteed prize for a Boldmere supporter.  The first draw for the

Boldmere Schools lottery took place on the 29th April.  And we had a winner!  Enter

online now at www.yourschoollottery.co.uk.. You could be our next winner!
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Thanks to everyone that came

along to the Quiz & Chilli night.

Special thanks go to the Harvester

for donating food.

And super thanks to Aine and Paul

Girn who run the quiz.

Unfortunately it will be their last

one this year so a big thanks to

them for their help.  Amount raised

announced soon.

There is a PTA Meeting tonight,

730pm in the Harvester Boldmere.

We would love to see as many

people there as possible. Just a

reminder we are staying for the

quiz afterwards so should be a full

evening of fun. Whether you can

come to the quiz or not, we would

love to see you. .


